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BULLETIN

RESIDENCE HALL AND FOOD SERVICE.♦.
1. Residence Hall housing for spring 

quarter is through May 31 *
2. Cafeteria - last meal served on 

June 1, at noon.

INTERIM HOUSING
Any student desiring accomodations in 
the residence hall after May 31, must 
apply for interim housing on the proper 
form. All students in residence as of 
June 1, must have a form on file. Pick 
up froms from the Receptionist. Rate 
per night * $4.00 regular 

$5.00 single
Be sure to apply for interim housing. Any 
residents not registered for interim hous-

_ ing are subject to a charge of $10.00 per 
night.

DIRECTIONS TO MARYMOOR PARK..,
Go over Rose Hill like going down into 
Redmond. You will come to a road (West 
Lake Sammamish Road) and there will be 
a sign there that has a big bicycle on 
it - take a right. Go down to the second 
light and Marymoor Park will be on your 
left - you can’t miss it. There ls^ a 
sign there that says "Marymoor Park,"

DESPERATION TIME.«.
The library will be open from 6:30 to 10:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, May 16th. (All-school 
picnic day).

IF YOU DID NOT...
fill out a blue Christian Service Form in 
chapel on May 14, you need to do so. They 
will be at the Receptionist’s desk. It 
is important that you fill this out due to 
the fact that it does go in your personal 
student file in the Registrar’s office for 
further reference. Please have this filled 
out and turned in to the Dean of Students 
Office by Friday, May 18th. Thank you!

SUMMER SCHOOL...
is on a CASH basis and is due in full at the 
first of the quarter. There is no provision 
for a deferred pay in summer school.

YYYYYYYYYYUUUUUUUUUUUUMMMMMMMMM ! ! !
Everyone (on and off campus) is invited to 
the 1983-84 ICE CREAM ANNUAL SIGNING PARTY.
It will be May 24, at 9:00 p.m. in the 
cafeteria. See you there!

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:
Don’t forget on May 21 we will be having a 
breakfast at (Trudeaus) at 9:30 a.m. Please 
bring $3-$5. If you are an off campus stu­
dent, you will need to bring a sack lunch 
for the recreation time (bring a mit!) at 
Marymoore Park after breakfast. All those 
who are interested in this event sign up 
with Ben Tolson by May 16th.

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS!
W.O.M. would like to ask that you all would 
help us to reach our goal of closing out 
our school year in the black. At this point 
we are coming very close to realizing this 
goal but are asking that you would prayer­
fully seek how you may help us in reaching 
our goals. Thank you for your generous giv­
ing and support throughout this last year. 
There are two more offerings left this quar­
ter so please come prepared to give. Thank 
you again - W.O.M. leadership.

YOUTH MIG!!
The Youth MIG will be having their last meet­
ing of the year this Tuesday night (tonight) 
in the SUB at 7:30 p.m. This is going to be 
a very special meeting, so come join us.
Thank you!

COME AND ENJOY... *
a Junior Recital presented by Paul Gamlen 
and Becky Willard, Thursday night, May 17th 
at 8:00 p.m. in the chapel.

SUMMER PASTORAL INTERNS !!!!!!
There will be a meeting of all who are 
taking Pastoral Internships during this 
summer. The meeting will be Thursday, May 
24, during chapel in F-3. It is IMPERATIVE 
that you attend. Internship material for 
the summer will be distributed.



CONGRATULATIONS TO THE NEW ...
1984-85 Junior Class Officers:

President - Allan Fox

V. President - Scott Walberg

Sec./Treas. - Michelle Tracy

1984-85 Senior Class Officers:
President - Alan Bulger

V. President - Mandy Scott

Sec./Treas. - Pat Abbott

1984-85 Sophomore Class Officers

President - Brad Kelly

V. President - Phil Yarnell

Sec./Treas. - Steve Schuller

Northwest College Music Department would like 
to invite you to share in their annual Spring 
Concert which will feature the Acapella Choir, 
the College Choir, vocalist Bonnie Sakewski, a 
special reading by Mandy Scott with instrumental 
accompaniment and Paul Melidona playing a Mozart 
clarinet concerto. The concert will be held 
in Butterfield Chapel on Tuesday, May 22nd at 
7:30 p.m. Northwest College is located at .11102 
NE 53rd, Kirkland. There is no admission charge.

X  SCHOOL GOLF TOURNAMENT... •
faculty, staff, students, friends and former 
students welcome. Where? - Carnation Golf . 
Course When? - May 16, 1984 Time? - leave 
from picnic area at 1:45 p.m. Cost - Green 
fees ■= $8.00 and Entry fee will be $ .00.
Prizes — two divisions: -Low score Net

-Low Handicap score 
. (Calloway)

-Long Drive 
-Closest to the pin

Come join the fun and fellowship. Pay entry 
fee and sign up at the receptionist desk. «. 
Deadline is May 14, 1984. If you have any 
questions, see Dean John Young. Green fees 
should be paid at Golf Course. If you do not 
wish to compete, you need not pay the Entry •
Fee. You do need to sign up anyway at the 
Receptionist’s desk in order to get an accu­
rate count. .

ATTENTION JUNE BRIDES - FOR SALE!
Size 6 hoop slip four wedding dress or brides­
maids dress. $20.00 — see Sharon Guernsey in 
the Adm. Office or call 822-8266 or 822-9126/ 
honje.

AMS ELECTIONS...
Nominations are now being accepted for 
A.M.S. President, Vice-President and Secre­
tary-Treasurer. If you wish to nominate 
anyone, see either Kent Scott or Steve Tay­
lor. Elections will be held at a mandatory 
A.M.S. meeting in Grey-Beatty Lounge - Tues­
day, May 15th.

STUDENTS IN SEATTLE-TACOMA AREA THIS SUMMER:

Your help in ushering is needed for the upcoming Jimmy Swaggart 
Crusade in Tacoma this summer. If you can help, please contact 
Mr. Steve W. Johnson, Usher Chairman, First Assembly of God Life 
Center, 1717 S. Puget Sound Ave., Tacoma, WA 98405 or Tel (206) 
756-5300. Here is a practiacl way to work for the Lord.


